Concerned Contractors
of Pennsylvania 
MEDIA ALERT
CONCERNED CONTRACTORS TO PROVIDE TESTIMONY AT SENATE EDUCATION HEARING ON MANDATE WAIVERS
"Being able to bid on jobs in our local communities and at the same time save taxpayer's money is what this is all about!"
Hearing Room 1, North Office Building 
State Capitol, Harrisburg PA

Wednesday March 17, 12:00 Noon
Story:     The school code's "multiple-prime contractor requirement" is a statutory mandate under which school districts must bid construction projects with a minimum of four prime contracts (e.g., general, plumbing, heating, electrical, etc.) and award a contract to the lowest responsible bidder for each prime contract. Some school districts have sought waivers to avoid this requirement.

The Concerned Contractors argue that multiple-prime bid contracts have a proven track record of saving money, providing local jobs and can help public school projects come in under budget. Yet, the Department of Education has continued to grant the waivers, despite the fact that a report by a Task Force on Mandate Waivers recommended against the single-prime bid process.

About the Concerned Contractors:     The Concerned Contractors of Pennsylvania is a coalition of open shop and union shop contractors (plumbers, electricians, HVAC and building trades) that have organized to represent the many small business owners and construction workers across the state. The mission of the coalition is to bring unfair and needlessly expensive bidding to the attention of the parents, students, school board officials, legislators and the media. For more information, visit their website at: www.concernedcontractors.com.

When:     Wednesday, March 17, 2010, 12:00 pm

Where:     Hearing Room 1, North Office Building, PA Capitol

Contact:     Linda Rhinehart at (717) 571-2567 or Lrhinehart@wannerassoc.com
